
From: Chow, Christopher
Sent: 9/13/2010 2:01:39 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: re Rep. Speier press conf

Hi
Bill,

Terrie Prosper said
"we will not be there" at the event with Rep. Speier.

Thanks,

Chris

Christopher Chow, Public Information Officer

California Public Utilities
Commission

(415) 703-2234
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